Inge Erasmus

From: Inge Erasmus <inge@enviroafrica.co.za>

Sent: Wednesday, 18 April 2018 2:00 PM

To: 'lizbe@sbri.co.za'

Subject: Sangasdrift_comments_Swellendam Municipality
Hi Lizbe

Please just note the following comment from Swellendam Municipality. I just have to show proof that | informed
you of this comment.

e Flood mitigation measures need to be considered in the event of structural failure.
My response as follows: The engineers conducting the weir and dam structure designs will be notified to keep
flooding in mind when designing these structures.

Kind regards
Inge

Inge Erasmus

Environmental Consultant

EnviroAfrica cc
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